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GREENVILLE UTILITIES COMMISSION 

GREENVILLE, NC 

FROG LEVEL PUMP STATION AND FORCE MAIN IMPROVEMENTS  

RE-ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

North Carolina General Statute (N.C.G.S.) 143-132 (a) requires a minimum of three competitive bids be 

received for formal construction and repair contracts. Three bids were not received on August 22, 2023. 

Should fewer than the required three bids be offered for formal projects advertised as N.C.G.S. 143-129 

requires, the project must be re-advertised. 

Therefore, pursuant to N.C.G.S. formal bidding laws, sealed Bids for the construction of the FROG LEVEL 

PUMP STATION AND FORCE MAIN IMPROVEMENTS will be received, by the Greenville Utilities 

Commission, at the office of the Greenville Utilities Commission Director of Water Resources at 3355 

NC Hwy 43 Greenville, NC  27834 and via mail at 701 Utility Way, Greenville, NC 27834 until 3:00 PM 

local time on September 6, 2023, at which time the Bids received will be publicly opened and read. The 

Project consists of upgrades to the existing Frog Level Pump Station and replacement of the existing 

force main. 

There have been no changes to the previously issued bid package and addendums. 

Bids will be received for a single prime Contract. Bids shall be on a lump sum and unit price basis as 

indicated in the Bid Form. 

The Issuing Office for the Bidding Documents is:  

HIGHFILL INFRASTRUCTURE ENGINEERING, P.C. 

2703 Jones Franklin Road, Suite 201 

Cary, North Carolina 27518 

Contact: Lorren Fennell 

lfennell@hiepc.com 

Tel 919-481-4342 

Prospective Bidders may obtain copies of the Bidding Documents from the Issuing Office as described 

below. 

Bidding Documents also may be examined as follows: 

 Online at iSqFt Plan Room (www.iSqFt.com) 

 Online at Carolinas Plan Room (www.carolinasplanroom.com) or visit one of their physical plan 

rooms, including McGee CADD in Wilmington, Greenville, and Fayetteville. 

 Online at Construction Journal (www.constructionjournal.com) 

 Online at Dodge Data & Analytics (construction.com/dodge/) 

Bidding Documents may be ordered and downloaded online by registering with the Issuing Office at 

Cary, NC with Lorren Fennell, who can be reached at 919-481-4342 or lfennell@hiepc.com. 

Following registration, complete sets of Bidding Documents may be downloaded from the Issuing Office’s 

website as “zipped” portable document format (PDF) files.  

A non-mandatory pre-bid conference was held at 2:00 local time on August 15, 2023, at the office of 

Greenville Utilities Commission at 3355 NC Hwy 43 Greenville, NC  27834. An additional Pre-bid will not 

be held. 
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Bid security shall be furnished in accordance with the Instructions to Bidders. Bidders shall submit proof 

of qualifications to perform the Work as described in the Instructions to Bidders. 

Owner: Greenville Utilities Commission  

By: Anthony Cannon 

Title: General Manager/CEO 

Date: August 24, 2023 


